
Submitter: Rose Kaler 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3856 

I strongly oppose HB 3856 

we already pay some of highest income taxes. This tax isn't even ODFW specific and 

some of the tax funds can be put into the General Fund. Oregon residents DO NOT 

need more taxes. 


